
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

November 2022 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  

Re: Year 11 Yearbooks and Hoodies 
 
I write to inform you that the School will be publishing a yearbook for our Year 11 students, to provide a snapshot of some 
great memories of their journey through the school since Year 7.  This is a wonderful memento of your son/daughter’s time 
at Warlingham School.  The cost of the yearbook will be £19.50.  Also available will be a year 11 hoodie.  The cost for this will 
be £28.  There is no obligation to purchase either item. 
 
The order form will be via Microsoft Forms and the link is 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58skqJqlhUuk3pN_dGcVA_ZfVGiPTqaI6xmrlUOUcyRUk1R1U
wN1YwWDNFTFo5NlRaSU1RRS4u If you are ordering a hoodie, please indicate the colour, size and how you would like your 
name / nickname to be written on the back of your hoodie (name optional).  Size and colour options for hoodies can be 
found at the end of this letter. Payment will be via Wisepay (they will both be listed under ‘classroom sales’ and then 
‘books’).  Please keep a printout of your receipt in case of any query.   
 
The aim is for Hoodies to be available around April / May with collection from the maths office and the yearbook is 
traditionally distributed on GCSE results day.   Alternatively, they can be collected from me in the maths office or from 
reception by prior arrangement with me by email in September next year.  I will send emails when I know more exact 
delivery details 
 
The deadline for orders:- 
Hoodie – 10th January 
Yearbook – 31st May 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr N Hellier 
n.hellier@warlinghamtlt.co.uk 
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